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Dear God, 

 Open my eyes so I may see 

 and feel your presence close to me. 

 Give me strength for my stumbling feet 

 as I battle the crowd on lifeôs busy street, 

 and widen the visions of my unseeing eyes 

 so in passing faces Iôll recognize 

 not a stranger, unloved and unknown, 

 but a friend with a heart that is much like my own. 

 Give me perception to make me aware 

 that scattered profusely on lifeôs thoroughfare 

 are the best gifts of God that we daily pass by 

 as we look at the world with an unseeing eye. 

 Amen 

  



Principalôs News 

 

Annual General Meeting 

A reminder to all parents about the School Board and P&F AGM to be held on Wednesday, 28 November in 

the Parish Hall at 6pm. Parents of the school community are strongly encouraged to attend this meeting as a 

sign of support for both of these parent representative bodies. School Boards are imperative to the correct 

functioning of all Catholic schools in WA. As a group, the Board has worked industriously to plan for the long-

term future development of the school in the areas of maintenance, capital development and finance, with 

the vision of providing better facilities for the present and prospective students. 

 

As stated previously, the P&F Association has also done a fantastic job in assisting the school to purchase 

additional resources over the years, as well as, enhance the community spirit and support the school in 

planning and organising functions associated with the social, sporting, cultural, and educational life of the 

school community. 

 

We encourage all parents to consider assisting the school community by serving on one of these groups. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Soccer Goals 

Thank you to the P & F for the new soccer goals, especially Caroline McIvor who organised the purchase of 

the goals and assembled. Our students do enjoy playing soccer and these will be a great addition to the 

facilities that are available to engage the students in physical activity during their recess and lunch time 

breaks.  

 

Cricket Carnival 

Good luck to the students who will be competing in the Cricket Carnival on Thursday. We wish them an 

enjoyable and rewarding day. 

 

  



School News  

 

End of Year Concert 

Parents are invited to attend the End of Year Concert which will be held this coming Friday, 30 December, at 

Corpus Christi College Gymnasium.  Students need to meet their classroom teacher outside the gymnasium 

at 6pm.  Corpus Christi College has requested that women not wear high heeled shoes because of the special 

flooring.  Also no one is to go upstairs to the mezzanine floor. Please sit on the chairs provided on the lower 

floor. 

 

New Arrival 

We congratulate Jeanette Pearson and her husband Stuart on the arrival of their daughter Ivy. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Carmel Costin 

Principal 

 

 

 

Calendar Term 4 ï Weeks 8 & 9 

WK MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT SUN 

8 

26 NO 
CORPUS 
CHRISTI 

ORIENTATION 
DAY FOR Y7 

2019 
STUDENTS 

27 NOV 
 

28 NOV 
AGM ï 6PM 

P&F & BOARD 
IN PARISH HALL 

 
 

29 NOV 
Y2 MASS 

 
CRICKET 

CARNIVAL 
 

Y4 BASKET BALL 
WILLETTON 
EXCURSION 

  

30 NOV 
Y6 ASSEMBLY 

 
END OF YEAR 

CONCERT 
FOOTSTEPS 

DANCE 6-7.30PM 

1 DEC  2 DEC 

9 

3 DEC 
LIBRARY 

CLOSED ALL 
WEEK 

4 DEC 
KINDY 

PRAYERS & 
SANTA VISIT 

9.30AM 

5 DEC 
YIDARRA, 
CORPUS & 

PARISH 
CAROLS 6PM 

 
Y5 BASKETBALL 

WILLETTON 
EXUCURSION 

 

6 DEC  
Y6 GRADUATION 

LITURGY & 
DINNER 7PM 

 
PP BIBRA LAKE 

NATURE 
PLAYGROUND 
EXCURSION & 
SANTA VISIT 

 

7 DEC 
LAST DAY OF 

TERM FOR 
STUDENTS 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL 

END OF YEAR 
THANKSGIVING 
MASS & PARENT 
MORNING TEA 

 
Y6 EXCURSION 

 

8 DEC 9 DEC 

 

  



School News  

 

Board Nomination Form 2019 

  



School News  

 

P & F Nomination Form 2019 

  



School News  

  



School News  

 

St Vincent de Paul Society Christmas  

Itôs coming up to that special time of year again! The time of year when Santa comes knocking and the joyous 

sounds of carols can be heard in the air. While most of us will be busily organising Christmas gifts and parties, 

it is also important to remember those around us who may not have the same opportunities to enjoy Christmas 

quite as much.  The St Vincent de Paul Society has again asked us to support their appeal this year. Each 

class will be asked to make a Christmas Hamper for a needy family in our society. This week, students are 

asked to bring in a donation of food or a toy for these hampers. The baskets will be presented to a 

representative from St Vincent de Paul. See flyer in this newsletter for more information. 

  



Uniform Shop News  

 

Sale on until the end of the year! 

  


